
 

 

 

 
 
Summer Camp 2026 
 
 
 
Dear Paintball Camper: 
 
We are excited you have chosen to come to Paintball Camp this summer! 
Here is some information for you to be better prepared for a wonderful week.   
 
Each morning and afternoon you will experience a variety of paintball games and 
contests.  At the end of your day you’ll cool off on the 150-foot waterslide, blob or 
giant rope swing.  You’ll enjoy Fun Times and amazing campfire programs at 
Cohutta Springs in the evening.  
 
In addition to the packing list in the “Parent Handbook”, you’ll also want to bring 
extra of the following items: 
 

• Long pants 
• Long-sleeved shirts 

 
You are welcome to bring your own paintball gear, however, Cohutta Springs will 
provide all that you need to enjoy a super week.  For those bringing their own 
paintball gear, check it in at the office on Sunday where it will be kept safely 
stored and be available only at paintball sessions.   
 
If you have any questions, please call our Calhoun office at 706-602-7346.   We 
are looking forward to seeing you at camp! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Jonathan Montes 
Camp Director 
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